
 

OLYMPIC RALLY – 25.07.2024 

On July 25, 2024, at 8:00 a.m., the Department of Physical Education, in 

collaboration with the NSS Units, organized an Olympic Rally. The event 

began at KBN College and proceeded to Chittinagar and back.  

During the rally, Dr. V. Narayana Rao, the Principal of KBN College, 

emphasized the significance of the event, highlighting that the students were 

rallying in support of the Indian Olympic Team as the Olympic Games were 

set to commence in Paris on July 26, 2024.  

The rally also featured participation from the esteemed educationalist Prof. 

Vaithyanathan.  Dr. M. Venkateswara Rao, Vice-Principal of KBN College; Sri 

D. Hema Chandra Rao, Head of the Physical Education Department; NSS 

Programme Officers Ms. Kalma Begum, Sri D. Pavan Kumar, and Sri N. Samba 

Siva Rao and  NSS members Sri M. Santhi Babu and Sri M. Jayavardhan 

participated in the program. Students from the NSS Units and the Physical 

Education Department actively participated in the event. 

YOUTUBE LINK: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t5NNYRMtMc4 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t5NNYRMtMc4


 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


